
 

COUNTY OF CURRITUCK 

FIRE AND EMS ADVISORY BOARD 
MEETING CANCELLED 

TAKE NOTICE that the regular meeting of the Fire and 
EMS Advisory Board scheduled for Monday, September 22, 
2025, has been cancelled. 

The next Fire and EMS Advisory Board meeting will be 
announced once it becomes available. 

This is the 18th day of September 2025. 

Ralph Melton 
Chief of Fire-EMS 
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